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Eimear Reilly

From: LAPS
Sent: Wednesday 3 April 2024 11:39
To: 'Transport'
Cc: Enda Weldon; Mary Dunne; Brian Murphy
Subject: RE: Your Ref ABP 318573-23 - Meath County Councils Response EIAR - N2 Slane 

By-Pass & Public Realm Enhancement Scheme

Good morning Mary 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your email. A formal acknowledgement will issue by post once the hard copies 
have been received. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Eimear 
 

From: Transport <transport@meathcoco.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 5:04 PM 
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Bord <bord@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Enda Weldon <Enda.Weldon@meathcoco.ie>; Mary Dunne <mary.dunne@meathcoco.ie>; Brian Murphy 
<BMurphy@meathcoco.ie> 
Subject: Your Ref ABP 318573-23 - Meath County Councils Response EIAR - N2 Slane By-Pass & Public Realm 
Enhancement Scheme 
 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
In response to your letter dated the 4th of March 2024 please find attached the responses to the EIAR submissions 1 
to 39. Two hard copies will follow in the post. 
 
Meath County Council will send each individual who made a submission, correspondence with the reply to their 
submission. 
 
Please note that all correspondence will be displayed on the n2slanebypass.ie  website. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mary Loughran; Senior Staff Officer ; Transport Department,  Meath County Council - www.meath.ie  
046 9097500 - DD: 046 9097158 
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************************************************************************* 
 
Email Disclaimer: http://www.meath.ie/EmailDisclaimer/ 
 
************************************************************************* 
 
Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are: 
Buvinda House, 
Dublin Road, 
Navan, 
Co. Meath, C15 Y291 
 


